
From: Michael E Heltzer <michael.heltzer@basf.com> 
To: Priester, NicoleNicolePriester@gov.sc.gov
CC: Pitts, TedTedPitts@gov.sc.gov 

Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
Date: 5/9/2014 11:52:08 AM 

Subject: [BASF] Re: Govenor Haley

Hello, Nicole. Hope you are well. It's been a while since we last communicated, and I wanted to reach out to see if we might be able to 
reschedule Governor Haley's visit to Seneca for some time this summer. You may recall that we were looking at March 24, but had to 
postpone due to a change in the governor's schedule.

We've got a pretty big site in Seneca of about 400 people. They'd love to see their governor. Hopefully we can work things out.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Regards,

Mike

Michael E. Heltzer
BASF Corporation, Government Affairs Department

Phone: 973-245-6035 Mobile: 973-876-2492 Fax: 973-245-6706 E-Mail: michael.heltzer@basf.com 
Postal Address: 100 Park Avenue, Florham Park, NJ 07932

From: "Priester, Nicole" <NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov>
To: "michael.heltzer@basf.com" <michael.heltzer@basf.com> 
Date: 02/24/2014 06:02 PM
Subject: Govenor Haley

Michael,

I am sorry I missed your call earlier. I am working on a date to reschedule. I will be in touch soon.

Thanks for your patience,
Nicole

Nicole Priester
Scheduler | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
(803) 734-5151
NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov
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